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Mark Thompson

Hi Jamie,

I hope you’re doing well! My name is Mark Thompson, and I 
run a small marketing agency called Creative Edge in Seattle. 
I recently came across your bakery, Sweet Delights, and 
was impressed by your community engagement and unique 
offerings.

I believe there could be a great synergy between our 
businesses, especially in promoting local events. I’d love to 
discuss the possibility of collaborating on a marketing campaign 
that highlights both our brands.

If you’re open to it, I’d appreciate the chance to chat over 
coffee.

Looking forward to your thoughts!

Best,

Mark Thompson
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